
	

	

Dear	Sisters	and	Brothers,	

This	year’s	School	of	Instruction,	like	most	of	the	Enduring	Hope	Grand	year,	is	different.		

During	the	past	year,	there	have	been	many	things	that	were	different	and	many	
disappointments.	But	as	Rev.	Martin	Luther	King,	Jr.	said,	“We	must	except	finite	
disappointment,	but	we	must	never	lose	infinite	Hope”.		

Our	Enduring	Hope	is	that	you	will	learn	today;	you	will	enjoy	seeing	and	hearing	each	other	
today;	you	will	gain	Hope	today	that	we,	as	an	Order,	have	persevered.		

Thank	you	to	our	Worthy	Grand	Matron	and	our	Worthy	Grand	Patron	to	ensuring	that	has	
happened.	

Star	love,		

Laurie	Sieg	

Grand	Conductress	

Board	of	District	Grand	Supervisors	

	

	


